
12/2/68 

TO SUPT. OF 27 West 86 St. 

Dear Friend: 

I promised some time ago to keep you 
informed about the forthcoming Jewish 
holidays. 

The holidays (Hannukah) begin Sunday night, 
December 15, and continue until Monday 
night, December 23. 

On the first night, Dec. 15, one electric 
bulb should be turned on, and another one 
added every night, until the last night 
when all 8 bulbs will be burning. 

Thank you very much for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


